
 

 

Newsletter July 2023 
  

Visit us on Facebook or on our website 
www.onetangicommunityhall.com 

Contact us at oraonetangi@gmail.com 
 

Your community hall has been a busy place over the last month! 
 
With the delay in the painting and repairs (more on that later), bookings to use the hall have 
been flowing in. Thanks to everyone for the use of the hall which is our primary source of income. 
Remember that not for profit groups can use the hall for free if the event they are conducting has 
no admission charge.  
 
You may have noted the new landscaping that is going in around the hall. This is due to a very 
generous grant from the Local Board. Thanks to Pam Oliver who spearheaded the application 
process and the planting. A special thanks to all the volunteers who made the planting go so 
quickly and to Rotary, Gecko Landscaping and Waiheke Native Plants for their support.  
 

 
 

This past Saturday, the Onetangi Residents Association sponsored the Solstice Swing Dance Party. 
We had a great crowd and great music and great dancing. For those who did not attend, we will 
be doing this again!  
 
The fundraising for the repairs and painting of the hall has gone very well and we are just a few 
thousand dollars short of our goal. You may have noticed the scaffolding has been up, but no 
work has occurred. There was a safety issue with being too close to the high voltage power lines 
but Vector has been very helpful and we are very close to a resolution. Now we just need to wait 
for a dry period!!! We are targeting August as the likely start date.  
 
Mark your calendars for the Onetangi Residents Association (ORA) Annual General Meeting on 
Sunday 9 June at 3PM. The AGM will be followed by our monthly social (BYO). Please come and 
support your hall and do consider serving on the ORA Committee. With more members, the work 
is spread around and is no burden at all.  
 
 
 
 



What's on at the hall 

 

Sunday, 9 July, 3pm 
 

ORA AGM  

followed by Social 
Bring your favourite drink and a plate to share 

 

Sat, 1, 8 & 29 July, 9-10.30am 
Sun, 2, 9 & 30 July  

9-10.30am  
Beginners yoga 

Sun, 2 July, 10.30-11am 
Also check our website calendar 

YOGA 
with Stephanie Nelson 

Contact Stephanie to see if there are still places 
available on: 021 236 4414 or 

waihekeislandashtangayoga@gmail.com 

 

Tuesday 4, 11, 18, & 25 
July, 9-10am and 

Thursday 6, 13, 20, & 27 
July, 9-10am 

Also check our website calendar 

PILATES  
with Sarah Gloyer 

Contact Sarah to see if there are still places 
available 

synergystudio01@gmail.com 

 

Monday,  
3, 10, 17, 24 & 31 July 

9-10.15am 
 Also check our website calendar 

QIGONG with Sibylla 
Contact Sibylla to see if there are still places 

available on: 021 538486  
Website www.be lightwaiheke.com 

 

 

 
Book you holiday parties now as the 

schedule for the hall is already filling up. 

Our bank account number is 12-3114-0061489-00 in case you want to pay your subs/koha or make a donation. 
If you want to sign up as a member please contact Suzy Miller at oraonetangi@gmail.com 

 

 

 
 

 

http://www.be/
http://lightwaiheke.com/

